
Testimony in favor of 2178, 68th session  

My name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean Growers Association.  The NDSGA recognizes the 

importance of our transportation infrastructure including the critical role of township roads.  Without 

the ability to maintain those roads, our industry would not be possible.  We support the ability, 

especially in the western part of our state in this instance, for townships to build funds sufficient to do 

their job.  Please support 2178. Thank you for your consideration.  


